
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Irina Morozova
To: Barns, Brendan; M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago Booth late night alcohol license - Objection
Date: 05 December 2022 15:29:20

Dear City of London

I am a resident at  The Askew Building, 50 Bartholomew Close and I understand that
the neighbouring Chicago Booth College has applied for a late night alcohol license.

The purpose of this letter is to express my firm objection to this license being granted.

I am already experiencing serious noise issues caused by loud late night pub
visitors walking through Half Moon street where my bedroom windows are facing. The
last thing I need is for this nuisance to be aggravated further by the noise which
will inevitably be caused by those consuming alcohol at the Chicago Booth College if the
license is granted.

Granting the license will be detrimental to my wellbeing as a resident in this area.

I trust this assists you in making your decision.

Best regards
Irina




